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4th February 2018                                 THE NEWSLETTER                  5th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Mass Schedule for this week  

Date Time Intention Feast 

Sa    3rd             5.30pm    St P’s A Sick Person Vigil 5th Sunday of O.T. (Year B) 

Su    4th             9.30am    St J’s For the Parish 5th Sunday of O.T. (Year B) 

             11.00am  St P’s For the College 5th Sunday of O.T. (Year B) 

M     5th            NO MASS  St Agatha VM 

T       6th                8.20am    William Bailey A St Paul Miki & Companions M 

W     7th                  8.20am John Wilson F Weekday 

  No SMH Mass   

Th    8th            NO MASS  Josephine Bakhita V 

F      9th       8.20am Janet Bailey Weekday 

 3.00pm St Omer’s Mass  

L = Lately Dead, A = Anniversary of Death, R = Remembrance          M = Martyr, V = Virgin, B = Bishop, Pp = Pope 
P = Personal Intention, S = Sick, B = Birthday   F = Founders Mass             D = Doctor, P = Priest, R = Religious 

 
 

Thanks to your generosity last Sunday, the parish raised £234.92 for Caritas (Salford). 
 

If you have your Palm from last year’s Palm Sunday, please bring it to church as  
soon as you can.  We will use them to make the Ashes for Ash Wednesday.

Please pray for the following, the anniversary of 
whose deaths occur at this time: 
Dorothy Murtagh, Geraldine Ashley, Cyril Snape, 
Janet Bailey, Joseph Melling, Hubert Wells, Adrian 
Holden, Fr Joseph Wareing SJ, John Holden 
(Waddington) and Bill Bailey:   May their souls 
and the souls of all the faithful departed through 
the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 
 
Readings at Mass 
  5th Sunday of the year   6th Sunday of the Year 

First   Job 7: 1-4, 6-7 Levit 13: 1-2, 44-46  

Second  1Cor 9; 16-19, 22-23 1Cor 10: 31 – 11: 1 

Gospel   Mark 1;29-39 Mark 1: 40 - 45 

 
 Diocesan Website: 
  http://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
for information on our Diocese and what is 
happening. 
 

Praying with the Pope in February 2018 
Say “No” to corruption: 
That those who have material, political or 
spiritual power may resist the lure of 
corruption. 
 
Look at www.ThePopeVideo.org for more 
information. 
 
Prayer to halt People Trafficking   
God of freedom, beauty and truth 
we raise our voices in anguished prayer 
for our sisters and brothers, women and girls, men 
and boys, who are modern day slaves; 
They are your beloved daughters and sons, exploited 
and forced to work because of human violence and 
greed.  Fill us with your holy anger and your sacred 
passion that those who are trafficked might know 
healing and justice.   We make this prayer in the name 
of Jesus and through the intersession of St Josephine 
Bakhita.   Amen. 
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SAFEGUARDING: 
The safeguarding of children, young people and 
vulnerable adults is at the heart of the Church’s 
mission. There is no place in the Church, or indeed 
society, for abuse, which can affect people for their 
entire lives. 
We recognize that with increased reporting and the 
ongoing national enquiry it has raised awareness of 
abuse and this may lead individuals to reflect on 
their own experiences.  
The Diocese of Salford encourages all those who 
have any concerns of abuse past or present by any 
person connected to the Diocese to report such 
abuse to Dawn Lundergan or Cath Taylor at the 
Safeguarding Office (Tel: 0161 817 2206) or email 
dawn.lundergan@dioceseofsalford.org.uk or 
catherine.taylor@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
 
The Collection: 
Weekend 28th/29th  January 2018 

Vigil 8.30am TOTAL 

£131.92 £104.20 £236.12 

Many thanks for your generosity. 
 
Weekday Masses 
In addition to the usual Masses, parishioners are 
welcome to the St Omar’s Mass at 3pm on Friday.   
It marks the end of the half term for the college. 
Weekday Masses continue at their usual times. 
 
Sunday Masses 
Over the next two weekends, while the college is 
on half term, Sunday Masses continue as normal.  
On Saturday afternoon we will continue to have 
the Holy Hour at 4.30pm and a simple benediction 
at 5.15pm. 
 
Mass to pray for victims of trafficking 
On Thursday February 8th, the Feast Day of St 
Bahkita, Caritas (Diocese of Salford) invites you to 
pray for victims of human trafficking and modern 
day slavery.  There is a Mass to commemorate St 
Bakhita, and raise awareness on human trafficking 
at 7.30pm on Wednesday 7th February at St Mary’s, 
Todmorden Road, Burnley.  Follow the link  
 http://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk/st-bakhita-
mass/ 
  
 

 

Thank you  
To those who attended and helped to organize the 
funeral for Leonard Scott last week. 
 
Coffee Stop 
The next Coffee Stop is on Monday 5th February 
from 2pm – 4pm at St John the Evangelist School.  
All welcome. 
 
Fair Trade Fortnight is 26th February to 11th March 
Fair Trade Fortnight is coming soon.   Buying Fair 
Trade goods is a way in which we can support 
those in other parts of the world struggling to feed 
their families.   You can be sure that products with 
the Fairtrade Logo pay their workers a just wage.   
Ask at your supermarket about their range of Fair 
Trade products. 
 
CAFOD 
Lent is just over a week away.  There will be a Soup 
and Sandwich Lunch in support of the CAFOD 
Family Fast on Thursday 22nd February from 12.30 
until 2pm in the Village Hall.   Donations for CAFOD 
gratefully received.  
 
The Stonyhurst Holy Week retreat: 
Runs from Holy Thursday evening (29th March) to 
Easter Sunday Midday (1st April).   It is open to 
individuals and families.   See the College website 
for accommodation options.   The non-residential 
cost is £88 (includes all meals and talks).   The 
parish can offer some help to parishioners who 
would find this cost a burden.   Bishop John Arnold 
will be the keynote speaker.   The retreatants will 
join the parish for the special services of Holy Week 
and Easter. 
 
Position Vacant 
St Mary’s College, Blackburn is seeking to appoint a 
practising Catholic as Lay Chaplain.  If you wish to 
have an informal chat about the post, please phone 
Steve D’Arcy at 01254 580464.  Or visit the college 
website: https://www.stmarysblackburn.ac.uk/job-
vacancies/The deadline for applications is Friday 
16th February. 
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